
 

 RELIABILITY | RESILIENCE | SECURITY 

3353 Peachtree Road NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 

     
 

 
 

May 29, 2020 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
 
Re: Errata to NERC Full Notice of Penalty regarding   

American Electric Power Service Corporation 
FERC Docket No. NP20-16-000 

 
Dear Ms. Bose:  
 
On May 28, 2020, the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (“NERC”) submitted the above 
captioned Full Notice of Penalty regarding American Electric Power Service Corporation. NERC’s 
filing was inadvertently missing the attachments and related cover sheets. 
 

• Accession Number: 20200528-5312, FERC Docket No. NP20-16-000 filed May 28, 2020 
 
NERC hereby provides the Full Notice of Penalty including the missing attachments and coversheets. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Alexander Kaplen  
Alexander S. Kaplen 
Associate Counsel  
North American Electric Reliability Corporation 

 


